
QUADRANGLE PLAYERS 

 

Proposing a New Member: 

 

Candidates for membership must love the theatre and be willing 

to read various roles over the seasons when asked by a producer  

to join a particular cast. Candidates must also be able to either host  

40+ members for play-reading and dinner or – if their living space  

does not permit – co-host at another member’s home, thereby picking  

up 50% of the expenses.  This obligation is due every other season. 

 

A candidate for membership in QP must have attended two 

previous play-readings as a guest of one or more of the members. 

 

A candidate is proposed by a QP member and seconded by a 

another.  The proposal takes the form of a letter to the current  

president, introducing the proposed candidate with a little history, 

background, etc. A third member is asked to also write a brief note  

about the candidate.  E-mails are fine. 

 

This material is shared by the president with the current advisory 

committee (two immediate past presidents and one lay member). 

If all is well, the president announces in a memo to the membership 

that such and such a candidate has been proposed for membership 

and will be accepted within 30 days unless someone strenuously 

objects. 

 

An acceptance letter and other QP materials are then sent to the 

new member. 

 

 

  


